
Resource Name Contact Name Address Contact Information Description 
Cornerstone Care 
Community Health 
Center of 
Burgettstown, 
operated by 
Cornerstone Care 
Community Health  
 

 1227 Smith Township 
State Rd. (Rt. 18) 
Burgettstown, PA 
15021 
 

(724) 947-2255 
http://www.cornerstonecare.com/ 
 
 
 

The mission of 
Cornerstone Care is 
to improve the 
health of our 
patients and of the 
residents of our 
community with 
special concern for 
the medically 
underserved and 
low-income 
populations 
 

Cornerstone Care 
Pediatric Center of 
Washington 
 

 400 Jefferson Ave. 
Washington, PA 
15301 
 

 

(724) 228-7400 
http://www.cornerstonecare.com/ 
 
 
 

The mission of 
Cornerstone Care is 
to improve the 
health of our 
patients and of the 
residents of our 
community with 
special concern for 
the medically 
underserved and 
low-income 
populations 
 
 

Bentleyville Family 
Practice Center, 
operated by 
Centerville Clinics 
 

 100 Wilson Road 
Bentleyville, PA 
 

(724) 239-2390 
http://www.centervilleclinics.com/bentleyville 
 
 
 

Centerville Clinics 
participates in most 
Managed Care 
programs and 
accepts both 
Medicare and 

http://www.cornerstonecare.com/
http://www.cornerstonecare.com/
http://www.centervilleclinics.com/bentleyville


Medicaid Managed 
Care. Alert to the 
unique healthcare 
needs of the region, 
the Clinics continues 
to accept new 
patients at all their 
locations. 
 

California Family 
Practice, operated by 
Centerville Clinics 
 

 1152 Wood Street. 
California, PA 15419 
 

(724) 938-2122 
http://www.centervilleclinics.com/california 
 
 
 

Centerville Clinics 
participates in most 
Managed Care 
programs and 
accepts both 
Medicare and 
Medicaid Managed 
Care. Alert to the 
unique healthcare 
needs of the region, 
the Clinics continues 
to accept new 
patients at all their 
locations. 
 

Charleroi Medical and 
Dental Office, 
operated by 
Centerville Clinics 
 

 200 Chamber Plaza. 
Charleroi, PA 15022 
 

(724) 483-5482 
http://www.centervilleclinics.com/charleroi 
 
 
 

 

Centerville Clinics 
participates in most 
Managed Care 
programs and 
accepts both 
Medicare and 
Medicaid Managed 
Care. Alert to the 
unique healthcare 
needs of the region, 

http://www.centervilleclinics.com/california
http://www.centervilleclinics.com/charleroi


the Clinics continues 
to accept new 
patients at all their 
locations. 
 

Joseph A. Yablonski 
Memorial Clinic, 
operated by 
Centerville Clinics 
 

 1070 Old National 
Pike, Fredericktown, 
PA 15333 
 
 

(724) 632-6801 
http://www.centervilleclinics.com/yablonski 
 
 
 

Centerville Clinics 
participates in most 
Managed Care 
programs and 
accepts both 
Medicare and 
Medicaid Managed 
Care. Alert to the 
unique healthcare 
needs of the region, 
the Clinics continues 
to accept new 
patients at all their 
locations. 
 

Washington Family 
Doctors, operated by 
Centerville Clinics 
 

 37 Highland Ave, 
Washington, PA 
15301-4401 
 

(724) 223-1067 
http://www.centervilleclinics.com/washington 
 
 

 

Centerville Clinics 
participates in most 
Managed Care 
programs and 
accepts both 
Medicare and 
Medicaid Managed 
Care. Alert to the 
unique healthcare 
needs of the region, 
the Clinics continues 
to accept new 
patients at all their 
locations. 

http://www.centervilleclinics.com/yablonski
http://www.centervilleclinics.com/washington


 
 

 


